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January 7, 2022 

 
NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO FILE WRITTEN 

COMMENTS 
(By Friday, May 6, 2022) 

 
Re: PacifiCorp, d/b/a Pacific Power & Light Company 

Clean Energy Implementation Plan, Docket UE-210829 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

On December 30, 2021, PacifiCorp, d/b/a Pacific Power & Light Company, (PacifiCorp or 
Company) filed its Clean Energy Implementation Plan (CEIP) with the Washington Utilities and 
Transportation Commission (Commission) pursuant to WAC 480-100-640. 
 
The Company originally filed its Public Participation Plan in Docket UE-210305. As part of its 
CEIP, PacifiCorp updated its public participation commitments and responded to stakeholder 
comments in Chapter Five and Appendix A, respectively. 
 
Interested persons may submit written comments on PacifiCorp’s CEIP no later than 5 p.m. 
Friday, May 6, 2022. Pursuant to WAC 480-07-140(5), written comments must be submitted in 
electronic form, specifically in searchable .pdf format (Adobe Acrobat or comparable software). 
Those comments must be submitted via the Commission’s web portal at 
http://www.utc.wa.gov/e-filing. If you are unable to submit documents via the portal, you may 
submit your comments by email to the Commission’s Records Center at records@utc.wa.gov. 
Comment submissions should include: 

• the docket number (Docket UE-210829), 
• the commenter’s name, and 
• the title and date of the comment or comments. 

 
The Commission will post on its web site all comments that are provided in electronic format. 
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Respect. Professionalism. Integrity. Accountability. 

 
The Commission will make available all comments provided in electronic form on the 
Commission’s web site at https://www.utc.wa.gov. Documents will be posted within 24 hours 
of receipt. 
 
Written comments should be addressed to:  
 
Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250. 
 
Questions for PacifiCorp concerning its CEIP should be directed to contact Randy Baker at (503) 
813-5652 or by email at randy.baker@PacifiCorp.com or Ariel Son at (503) 813-5410 or by email 
at ariel.son@PacifiCorp.com. 
 
Questions for the Commission regarding the CEIP should be addressed to Andrew Rector by 
email at andrew.rector@utc.wa.gov or by calling (360) 664-1315. When inquiring about 
the subject of this Notice, please refer to Docket UE-210829. 
 
 
  
AMANDA MAXWELL 
Executive Director and Secretary 

http://www.utc.wa.gov./
mailto:randy.baker@PacifiCorp.com
mailto:ariel.son@PacifiCorp.com.
mailto:andrew.rector@utc.wa.gov

	NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO FILE WRITTEN COMMENTS

